
From:  

Sent on: Monday, February 7, 2022 2:33:48 PM 

To: Mobile Ecosystems <MobileEcosystems@cma.gov.uk> 

Subject: Apple App Store - Browser Engines 

    

 

Hello, 

 

I run a small software company in the UK, and I feel it important Apple remove 

the restrictions on which browsing engines can be used on iOS. (App Store rule 

2.5.6). 

 

Mobile Safari lags behind other browser engines and this costs my business money 

as we have to put time into finding workarounds to exclusively fix those bugs. It 

also takes them months to release important security updates which take other 

browsers days to release. This has massive implications for customers security. 

 

Forcing Apple to allow other browser engines on their platform (just like they do 

on MacOS) allows consumers more choice and the ability to work around Safari's 

inadequacies. It may also force Apple to do better by giving them much needed 

competition in that space. 
 

https://developer.apple.com/app-store/review/guidelines/#:~:text=Apps%20that%20browse%20the%20web%20must%20use%20the%20appropriate%20WebKit%20framework%20and%20WebKit%20Javascript.
https://developer.apple.com/app-store/review/guidelines/#:~:text=Apps%20that%20browse%20the%20web%20must%20use%20the%20appropriate%20WebKit%20framework%20and%20WebKit%20Javascript.

